
From: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com
Subject: Update 163 Wealden Local Plan MONDAY April 22nd at the Village Hall

Date: 18 April 2024 at 09:26
To: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com

419 new homes planned for East Hoathly in the Draft Wealden Local Plan with no new
infrastructure planned at all. Come to the Village Hall on Monday 22nd April to meet with WDC
Councillors and have your say!  It will be held from 2pm until 8pm. 

We attach Village Concerns advice and concerns about these extra 419 new homes for guidance.
And do urge our supporters to attend. 

Thank you.

the Village Concerns Steering Committee

You are in receipt of this email because you have previously requested to be part of the
Village Concerns email list. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please let us
know.
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